
Coordinated Entry is a local process that helps people who do not have a place to live find housing. It
connects individuals and families experiencing homelessness with housing funded by the U.S. Department of

Housing and Urban Development (HUD). When someone needs help finding a home, they can take an
assessment called the Community Housing Assessment Tool (CHAT). Their CHAT score reflects a person’s

housing needs. People with higher scores get priority on the list for available housing. 

      

1.  Meet with an
outreach or
case worker

3. Added to
prioritized list for
housing, if eligible

4. Referred to local public
housing based on

prioritization, eligibility, and
available openings

Northern Nevada

Coordinated
Entry

2. Answer
questions to

identify housing
needs

Northern Nevada uses the "no wrong
door" approach to assessments. This

means that various agencies in our
community can help you with the

CHAT assessment. Most people get
assessed at the Nevada Cares

Campus, but if you'd like another
choice, you can visit

https://www.washoecounty.gov/hom
eless/CoC/coordinated_entry.php 

for a complete list of local assessor
agencies, or call the HSA, Division of
Housing & Homeless Services office

at 
775-325-8210.

Need an
Assessment?
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